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Update: Uniform allowance for Nurses

The PSA is receiving numerous complaints regarding the non-payment of the uniform allowance for
Nurses. Whilst it was expected that the allowance would be paid on 15 May 2021, this was not done.

The PSA has communicated with the Head of Health who has indicated that they are engaging with
National Treasury to secure funds for payment. In the meanwhile, we have placed the employer on terms
and have demanded the outstanding allowance be paid on a supplementary run.

Nurses are requested to continue wearing their uniforms as the allowance will be paid.

Members will be kept updated.
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